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Looking for a chance to win some great
prizes? Our 144 Envelope Fundraiser is just
for you! Looking for something to do this
summer while also social distancing? Look
forward to 2020 Riverfest!

RIVERFEST AND MORE!



Happy August Everyone, 

As we head into the end of summer, I can’t help but think how much has changed since last year
at this time. It is easy to get caught up in the negativity that surrounds us with COVID

interrupting, what seems like, every aspect of our lives. However, while contemplating what has
changed, I can’t help but think that there have been positive impacts as well.  

First and foremost, my mind goes to the innovative lengths that everyone has gone to in order to
keep our lives interesting and interactive. Lowville Free Library created an online Kids Club with

director Meghan Harney reading to kids every day on Facebook and creating fun projects for
them to do. The Lewis County Agricultural Society took our beloved county fair and turned it into
a virtual UnFair so contests that are looked forward to every year were not missed. The world has

been our oyster for the last five months. Museums created virtual tours for people to see
priceless pieces of art in Lewis County. Aquariums like Boston’s New England Aquarium brought

ocean life to the Tug Hill with their Virtual Visits. Broadway streamed famous musicals and plays
into our living rooms turning them into magical places with beautiful characters. None of these

would have evolved if we had not been quarantined in our homes. 

Remote working became a possibility, if not a requirement, like never before. Were there
challenges? Of course! But once these challenges were ironed out many companies have reported

that productivity had gone up significantly and their teams were trusting each other more than
ever. These same companies found that they could now easily identify the integrity of their

employees and saw that they were loyally working without having someone looking over their
shoulders every now and then. Many of these companies have also seen the benefit of keeping

remote working opportunities moving forward. Traveling to Syracuse, Lake Placid or Albany for a
meeting when you are based in Lewis County would have previously taken your entire day. Even
for a one-hour meeting. With the multiple levels of virtual conferencing a one-hour meeting took

just that, one hour. Leaving the rest of your work day available, talk about efficiency!  

 

A Message from Our Director

Message continued on the next page. 



Let’s talk tech. Neither of my previous impacts would have been possible without the assistance
of online tools and software. Organizations used virtual meeting platforms, sometimes multiple

versions each day! Self-help portals became available to employees who were struggling.
Companies have also taken steps towards innovating themselves thoughtfully to defend their
business models should another pandemic affect them in the future. It is exciting, and slightly

terrifying, to see how far we have come since party-lines and pagers. 

Many of us had our hygiene regimes in place as good habits. We didn’t recognize them as key for
our survival. From giving hugs to high-fives people are now aware of the importance of
cleanliness. Hopefully from here on out everyone will remember to cover mouths when

coughing, stay home with fevers and wash hands after touching anything because we know the
repercussions of not doing so.  

I’ve saved my favorite for last. I thought that I had great relationships with my loved ones. We
juggled our schedules as best we could with work meetings, sports, clubs, homework, shopping
and cleaning. Once in a while we would even try to throw in a family vacation. However, during
quarantine I found myself having more genuine moments with my partner, my kids, my siblings

and parents. We talked more about schoolwork, our jobs, our goals in life and most of all our
future. What we really wanted our futures to look like and what steps could we take now to help
us on our way. While our stress was still high at times life really did slow down and with it being

spring, we not only had time to smell the roses but had the time to plant them first.  

I think that COVID has changed all of us in one way or another and I know that for some people,
myself included, it has been difficult to see the silver lining especially those of you who are

running small businesses. Please know that if there is anything that we can help you with at the
Chamber we will. Do not hesitate to reach out to us, we are only a phone call or Zoom

conference away.   

Best Wishes,

Kristen Aucter 
Executive Director

Lewis County Chamber of Commerce 



Welcom
e! To our new members!

Complete Office, Restaurant, & Home Sanitizing & Disinfecting
using an Electrostatic Sprayer, a leading technology that

disinfects & sanitizes your commercial or residential facility. 
They strive to help their clients & their employees have a
peace of mind in their home & workplace by providing a

disinfected environment for them. 
Their products kill 99.9% of bacteria & most viruses.

Sanitizing Technologies

315-783-1323
Adams Center 

“Your journey to self-exploration begins here. Increase your
confidence, learn to look inward, make your dreams your

present, not your future. Discover who you can be.” Barb can
help you find your true self, & build your path to success.

8807 Madeleine Drive
Baldwinsville



Than
ks! To all our members who renewed their

membership since March!

Blue Bird Candle
Fort Orange Press

Logan's Equipment
Lowville Lions Club

NCRIL Inc.
Red Barn Meats

South Lewis Central School District
Tug Hill Vineyards

Whitaker Park
United Way of NNY









144 Envelope Fundraiser
A  R A F F L E  W I T H  A  C H A N C E  F O R  1 0  G R E A T  P R I Z E S !

WHAT IS IT?

It is a Fundraiser to help our local small businesses &
the Chamber to continue accomplishing our mission
to promote business & economic activity in Lewis
County.
All prizes are being purchased from (not donated by)
local Chamber businesses!

A fundraiser to support local businesses
and the Chamber.

HOW DOES IT WORK?

Envelopes 1-20 each have 20 Raffle tickets in them,
from Envelope 21 on each envelope has the number of
raffle tickets in it as the envelope is numbered. So
envelope 123 has 123 raffle tickets, envelope 77 has 77
raffle tickets and so on. Envelopes 1-20 are almost sold
out! If the envelopes are "too big" you can split them
with a friend! After you purchase an envelope we will
give you the raffle ticket numbers or you can come in
and get your half of the tickets. 

Each envelope contains a corresponding
number of tickets. 

WHEN WILL THE WINNERS BE

DRAWN? 

We will draw the winners for all 10 packages as
soon as all envelopes are sold. All raffle tickets go
into the same pot and you have ten chances to
win! The bigger your envelope - the higher your
chance of winning. 

All envelopes need to be sold!

WHAT CAN I  WIN?

Our ten prize packages are listed
in the next two pages!



Call (315) 376-2213 or email admin@lewiscountychamber.org 
for available envelopes or  for more information!



Call (315) 376-2213 or email admin@lewiscountychamber.org 
for available envelopes or  for more information!



Thank You for
Reading!

Stay Safe & Healthy
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